
 

The IUFoST WG 1.2 Education – Emerging Issues, 
Key Focus Areas committee asks that you kindly 
forward this request to all your colleagues and 
students in the field of Food Studies. 

 

 

We appreciate if you can answer within next two weeks and if you can 
guarantee the answer of 2 to 3 of your students. 

 

Dear Colleague,  

The IUFoST WG 1.2 Education – Emerging Issues, Key Focus Areas invites university teachers and 
students in the food area to participate in an inquiry about remote classes on food studies. We kindly 
ask you to answer the following survey: 
http://www.cnpsa.embrapa.br/survey/index.php/235992?lang=en 

The objective of this survey is to evaluate how online classes in the field of food studies were delivered 
during the Covid-19 pandemic, and to assess the satisfaction level of students and instructors regarding 
the teaching practices adopted during that time.  

Your answers will be used by the group to contribute to the research field. The questionnaire will take 
maximum 10 minutes to complete.  

The data collected by this survey will be critically/statistically evaluated and publicly made available. If 
you wish to receive a copy, please provide your email address at the end of the survey. 

We would also kindly ask that you forward a copy of this email to other colleagues and students who 
may have an interest in this survey.  Anonymous processing of the information is guaranteed.  

The IUFoST WG 1.2 Education – Emerging Issues, Key Focus Areas acknowledges your contribution. 

 Thank you for your valuable cooperation. 
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